



November 17, 2022

Mr. Ivan D. Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

As a matter of general interest, the Postal Service has updated the current dangerous goods training courses, *Dangerous Goods for Acceptance* and *Dangerous Goods for Non-Acceptance Personnel*.

The updates throughout the training courses were to clarify existing language, correct grammatical and structural errors, and to update reference materials. Further, the course numbers were renumbered to reflect the following:

- Dangerous Goods for Acceptance Personnel previous course number 5327 new course number 6223.
- Dangerous Goods for Non-Acceptance Personnel previous course number 5317
 new course number 6224.

Enclosed is a disc with the updated HERO training and a summary of track changes for both courses.

Both training courses will be available in HERO November 30.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyd Director (A)

Labor Relations Policies and Programs

Enclosure